



Manchester Taekwondo Club Grading


Dear parent/guardian,


I am happy to announce that your child is ready to grade for a belt promotion. 


MHSG after school club students only, will have their grading start at 5-5.15pm 

approx, straight after the after school session. This is for your convenience as the 
girls are already in school with me. This is the first time we have done this and will 

assess if it is successful for future gradings.


Date: Tuesday 25th June 2024

Examiner: Grand Master K. Walton - 9th Degree Black Belt

Venue: Dance Studio / MHSG

Start Time: 5-5.15pm approx

Child Pick Up: 6-7pm approx from the dance studio only.

Note - There will be other students/parents arriving from 6pm for their 

grading examination. 

           

Closing date for monies & TKD licence booklet (for signing) in to me - From 
Monday 10th June and by the strict deadline of Monday 17th June. The cost of the 
grading is £30 and payable to me & online only, see below (check twice) and please use 
Ref: TKD Grading/Name. 


Please note ALL Taekwondo & grading fees are non refundable for any reason. 


If your child is not licensed and doesn’t have a white training suit (Dobok) they cannot 
grade. Also if this is your child’s first grading I will need 3 passport photos for there 
grading card. If payments are received late, your child will not be able to grade and a 
refund will also not be given. 


- PLEASE EMAIL FOR BANK DETAILS -


If you are unable to attend our club grading you may be able to grade with 

another club/area - on availability only!




All information, including revision material and what is expected of 

students & parents at a grading is available on our website - 


www.manchestertaekwondo.com via the members page.


Please note: A reminder that not everyone is eligible to grade - There will be an 

on-going assessment to determine who is eligible to grade and if minimum attendance 
has also been met. I will confirm who has met the required criteria, plus blue stripes 
and above have different criteria to meet - see licence booklets. 


If arriving to see your child grade, please wait outside until an appropriate opportunity  
to come in or collect your child, as the grading will be in progress. Once your child has 
graded you will be able to leave straight away. Results are posted to Manchester 
Taekwondo Warriors FB group and/or given out at the next available class. 


If you wish to stay up to date on all things Tae Kwon-Do related, you can join our club 
WhatsApp group - email me your full name, mobile number & child’s name. Please also 
email me if you have any further questions, I look forward to meeting you soon. 


Yours sincerely,


Michael Dean O’Reilly

3rd Degree Black Belt

Kinisi Flow® Program Creator

www.kinisiflow.com

www.manchestertaekwondo.com

email: oreilly960@btinternet.com





Extra Training 

To make sure your child is ready for their grading,  
extra practice is available at these clubs 

below - £10 per class. Our clubs run all year round including half terms & holidays.


Tuesdays 7-8pm

Dance Studio

Manchester High School for Girls

Grangethorpe Road

M14 6HS


Thursdays 7-8pm

Activities Room

William Hulme Grammar School

Springbridge Road

Whalley Range 

M16 8PR


